
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 12th July 2024 

 
 

What a funny week we’ve had weather-wise! We made 
the most of the sunshine when it was out and dodged 
the rain the rest of the week. 

 

On Monday morning, we watched the dress rehearsal of 
KS2s production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’, the children sat 
amazingly well and loved all the songs and acting. 
 

Forest school was fun on Thursday afternoon, identifying 
leaves and making mud pies.  The weather wasn’t 
particularly kind but they children had a blast. 

 

Next week we’ll have lots of end of year fun as we 
celebrate what an amazing year we’ve had in EYFS.  
We’ll be having a few ‘party’ nibbles and play some fun 
games.  We are aware of allergies, but if you have any 
queries regarding this, please let me know. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


